

C.M. FINCH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

10904 - 106th Street, Fort St. John, BC VIJ 4G3 • Tel: (250) 785-8580 • Fax: (250) 785-8581

September 16, 2020

Good day CM Finch Families,

We were excited to welcome our entire school for the first time this year, as today was our first day for Kindergarten. Thank you so much for everyone's patience with us as we continue to change our school processes to help our school operate more efficiently while keeping everyone safe. As things continue to change and progress we will continue to communicate with families through email such as this one, and by posting information on the school website at cmfinch.prn.bc.ca.

Today the students will be taking home a package of paperwork we require you to review, fill in, and return to the school. Included in your child's package is:

- Student Information Verification Form
- Student Account Statement (School Fees)
- Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FOIPPA)
- School District 60 Technology Acceptable Use Agreement
- BC School Fruit and Vegetable Program Information
- Canada Anti-Span Legislation (CASL)
- Grade six only- SD60 Technology- iPad insurance Program

School fees can be paid by a cheque, made payable to CM Finch Elementary School or by cash. Please send the exact change and include the child(ren's) names that the fees being paid are for.

Please find attached an updated copy of School District 60 PRN: Daily Health Check list. It has been updated based on direction from the Provincial Health Officer. Please continue to complete the check list with your children prior to sending them to school each day. It is important for all of us to stay home when we are ill to help contain the spread of illness in our school community.

As always, if you have any questions about our school, or your child's progress please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.

Sincerely,